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Shahid Ali/PTPP/RC

From: shahzib khan <ucpwuthmankhelok@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 5:15 PM
To: Shahid Ali
Subject: Answer of explanations
Attachments: IMG-20220331-WA0010.jpg

Dear sir 
Assalamu alaikum. 
With great respect that We had done our duty very well and with a good faith on boths days 30 and 31march, 
but actually  On 31 March the local government election 2022 phase2 KPK was held. 
 Due to which Internet service was closed on 30 and 31 March, while the mobile network was suspended only 
on March 31,for this reason I could not send our head count on our official what's up group. 
Regards Shahzeb khan 
UC Uthmankhel 
Mob:03339636135 


